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108 Roy Avenue, Apt, 102
Dorval, P.Q., Canada

July 12, 1964
Dear Mr. Diedrich,

Well, 1 suppose you are wondering what happened to my promise
to send you a sumary of searches made by members of the Comet and
Nova Section! The last report was for January, and I have enclosed
the reports for February to May. I shsall attempt to be more prompt
in the future,

I have had very little time for observing latdy. After attending
the A.4.V.3.0. meeting in St. louis, I had to move. Then preparing a
display for the Annual Ceneral Assembly of the R.A.3.C. kept mes busy for
a while,

It was a plessare meeting you in St. Louis, and I hope to ses you
in Toronto on May 21-24 next year. Thaet is when the A.A.V.3.0. and the
R.A.3.0. hold a joint meeting. The R.A.5.C. will be celebrating its'

75 th anniversary in 1965.

Best regsrds, and good observing,
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Tim Low, National Coordinator
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